
Subject: Re: Heavy Development on genfit
Posted by Sebastian Neubert on Wed, 16 May 2007 14:58:53 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi!

In this revision the TpcSimplePatternRecognitionTask should not be included in the makefile
anymore. Probably I forgot to update the CMakelist.

Ah! I understand that this will get me in trouble. I am still using automake/conf. In such a case
having two build systems is  really nasty.

Hm...

Just take the "bad" classes out of the build please!

Sebastian.
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